
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 2022 
 

A NOTE OF THANKS TO ALL OUR SUPPORTERS 

As we come to the end of what has been a very challenging 2 years worldwide, we 
thank you for your continued support and interest in the work of ALLHIM Charity.  As 
a Charity, we are amazed by what has been accomplished in these last 2 years, 
despite the difficulties experienced here and in Uganda.  We can only reaffirm that 
‘The Lord Reigns (Psalm 97:1’).  Thank you for your continued prayers and support. 
 

Roger Elver 
Chairman 

 

 

ALLHIM SENIOR SCHOOL 

Following many years of fundraising and construction work, we are thrilled to 
announce that the Secondary School is finally up and running.  The school opened on 
10th January 2022 and is now registered as an educational institution which provides 
secondary and vocational education.  The school has water and electricity and, 
although more work is needed, the first cohort of pupils are coming to the end of their 
first academic year.  Thank you all so much for your generosity and prayers for this 
project.   
 
 

 

 



 
 

 
 

SCHOOL EQUIPMENT 

The staff and pupils of ALLHIM Senior School would like to extend their thanks for the 
donations of school bags, pens, pencils, text books and other educational items which 
have helped make their school start a positive experience. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



MOTHER JANET SCHOOL AND ORPHANAGE 

Following extended periods of lockdown during the Covid pandemic, it was good to 
get pupils back into school.  We are very pleased to inform you that Mother Janet 
School pupils continue to excel in both academic studies and extra-curricular 
activities.  In the summer, their sports teams became the Ugandan National 
Champions in football, netball and volleyball.  A great achievement for the pupils 
involved, the school as a whole and the wider community. 
 

 

 

 
ACTION FOR CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE (ACYP) 
Micheal and his team of volunteers continue their outreach work supporting HIV-
positive children and families to access medication and food.  The donations of pigs 
and goats are helping families to become more self-sufficient.  Access to the ALLHIM 
Senior School has enabled many children from these families to return to education.   
Thank you all so much for your continued support and prayers. 
 
 



CHRISTMAS APPEAL 

With the Christmas season fast approaching, we have received telephone calls from 
some of our supporters querying whether or not we will be providing Christmas 
meals for those in the local village at Uganda.   
 
Due to increasing costs worldwide, for those who would like to contribute, the cost 
this year for a plate of food and a drink will be £6.00 per person. 
 

 
 
 

Donations would be very gratefully received by no later than Saturday, 3rd December.  
This will allow us sufficient time to send all donations and for those in Uganda to 
make the necessary arrangements.  If possible, donations are requested to be made 
online via the Charity’s bank account … details below: 

 
Account name: ALLHIM 
Bank:   HSBC Bank 
Sort Code:  40 18 36 
Account number: 51523694 
 
Alternatively, the usual method of cash or cheques to one of the Trustees would also 
be gratefully received. 
 
 

POINTS OF PRAYER 

Please continue to pray for the work of the Charity and for both Schools and our 
friends in Uganda. 


